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Curriculum Overview 
KS3 Religion & World Views 
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 Half term 1 Half term 2 Half term 3 Half term 4 Half term 5 Half term 6 

Y7 What is a worldview? 
 
Knowledge: 
What does worldview 
mean? 
How are worldviews 
constructed? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
 
Beliefs about God 
 
Knowledge: 
What do the main 
monotheistic and 
polytheistic religions 
believe? 
What different ideas 
about God exist in the 
world? 
 
Key skills: 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Creating connections 
between worldviews 
 
 
 

How did we get here?  
 
Knowledge: 
What has been written 
or spoken about the 
creation? 
What similarities are 
there between creation 
stories? 
What are non-religious 
views of creation? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Looking at 
interpretations 

What are the key 
beliefs and practices of 
Christianity? 
 
Knowledge: 
What do Christians 
believe about God? 
How do beliefs impact 
on practice? 
Can I describe some of 
the main practices 
within Christianity? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Creating connections 
 

Inspirational people 
 
Knowledge: 
Who inspires us? 
What is the impact of 
religious belief on 
practice? 
 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Creating connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Looking at 
interpretations  

What are the key 
beliefs and practices of 
Buddhism? 
 
Knowledge: 
What are the origins of 
Buddhism? 
What are the key 
beliefs and practices 
within Buddhism? 
How do beliefs impact 
on practice? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Creating connections 
 

What is humanism? 
 
Knowledge: 
What are the origins of 
Humanism? 
What are the key ideas 
within Humanism? 
How do these ideas 
impact on practice? 
 
Key skills 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religions & worldviews 
Looking at 
interpretations 
 
How does our 
worldview impact on 
our actions? 
 
Knowledge: 
How do our own ideas 
impact on our practice? 
 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Interpretations 
 
 
 
 



 Half term 1 Half term 2 Half term 3 Half term 4 Half term 5 Half term 6 

Y8 What is a worldview? 
 
Knowledge: 
What does worldview 
mean? 
How are worldviews 
constructed? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
 
Are evil & suffering a 
challenge to religious 
views?  
 
Knowledge: 
What types of evil & 
suffering exist in the 
world? 
What is a theodicy? 
How do religious beliefs 
impact upon action? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Interpretations 
 

What are the key 
beliefs and practices of 
Judaism? 
 
Knowledge: 
What are the key 
Jewish beliefs about 
God? 
How do beliefs impact 
on practice? 
Can I describe some of 
the main practices 
within Judaism? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Creating connections 
 

How could the concept 
of stewardship be 
helpful in the modern 
world?  
 
Knowledge: 
What do dominion and 
stewardship mean? 
How do these ideas 
impact on practice? 
What is my opinion on 
the environment?  
What is my opinion on 
animal testing? 
 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Interpretations 
 

What are the key 
beliefs and practices of 
Islam? 
 
Knowledge: 
What are the key 
beliefs about Allah? 
How do beliefs impact 
on practice? 
Can I describe some of 
the main practices 
within Islam? 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Creating connections 
 

Is religion still 
relevant? 
 
Knowledge: 
How do ideas impact on 
practice? 
 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Interpretations 
 

How does our 
worldview impact on 
our actions? 
 
Knowledge: 
How do our ideas 
impact on our practice? 
 
 
Key skills: 
Literacy 
Understanding of 
religion & worldviews 
Making connections 
between religions & 
worldviews 
Interpretations 
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